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Chairman Pascrell Announces Oversight 
Subcommittee Hearing on Free Tax Preparation 

Services During the Pandemic 
 

WASHINGTON, DC – House Ways and Means Oversight Subcommittee Chairman 
Bill Pascrell, Jr. announced last night that the Subcommittee will hold a hearing on 
“Free Tax Preparation Services During the Pandemic” on Thursday, February 18, 2021 
beginning at 2:00 p.m. EST. 
 
This hearing will take place remotely via Cisco Webex video conferencing. Members 
of the public may view the hearing via live webcast accessible at the Ways and Means 
Committee’s website. The webcast will not be available until the hearing begins. 
 

What: Oversight Subcommittee Hearing on “Free Tax Preparation Services 
During the Pandemic”  

When: 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 18, 2021 

Where: This hearing will take place remotely via Cisco Webex video conferencing. 

Watch: Livestream of the hearing can be viewed via live webcast accessible at the 
Ways and Means Committee’s website. The webcast will not be available 
until the hearing begins.   
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